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ADAMS(TM)

SURFACE SPRAY

READY TO USE SPRAY

RESIDUALLY KILLS:
FLEAS - TICKS - COCKROACHES - ANTS

AND OTHERS LISTED

FOR USE IN AND AROUND HOMES

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
ALLETHRINE D-TRANS....................0.054%
N-OCTYLBICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE...0.400%
CHLORPYRIFOS..........................0.500%

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

CAUTION

POISON

REG.NO. 22081 P.C.P. ACT

946 mL  NET CONTENTS

MANUFACTURED BY:
SMITHKLINE BEECHAM

ANIMAL HEALTH
1600 PAOLI PIKE

WEST CHESTER, PA 19380, USA

DISTRIBUTED BY:
SMITHKLINE BEECHAM
ANIMAL HEALTH INC.

3130 PEPPER MILL COURT
MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO L5L 4X4



DIRECTIONS FOR USE

GENERAL: Use Adams Surface Spray as a spot treatment to control
cockroaches, silverfish, ticks, fleas and other insects listed
below.  Apply this product as a coarse spray to localized areas
where pests are found or may occur.  Spray surfaces until wet. 
Repeat as needed.

TO KILL COCKROACHES, ANTS, CRICKETS, SILVERFISH, SPIDERS AND
SOWBUGS:  Spray areas where these pests are found or may hide,
including dark corners of rooms and closets; cracks and crevices
in walls; along baseboards and door and window frames; behind and
beneath sinks, stoves, refrigerators and cabinets and around
garbage cans, plumbing and other utility installations.  Pests
driven out of hiding places should be sprayed directly.  For
ants, apply to ant trails, around doors and windows and wherever
else these pests may find entrance.  Repeat as necessary.

TO KILL BROWN DOG TICKS AND FLEAS:  Thoroughly apply as a spot
treatment to infested areas such as pet beds and resting
quarters, nearby cracks and crevices, along and behind
baseboards, window and door frames and localized areas of floor
and floor coverings where these pests may be present.  Old
bedding should be removed and replaced with clean, fresh bedding
after treatment.  Do not use on bedding for cats and kittens.  DO
NOT SPRAY PETS WITH THIS PRODUCT.  Treat pets with one of our
registered flea and tick control products before allowing them to
enter treated area.

FLIES AND MOSQUITOES: Use only out-of-doors as an aid in reducing
annoyance from these insects.  Spray outside surfaces of window
and door frames as well as other areas where these pests may
enter the home.  Also spray dark corners and localized resting
areas(such as under eaves) on porches, patios and garages where
these insects may congregate.  Flies and mosquitoes coming to
rest on treated surfaces will be killed.  Repeat treatment when
necessary.

PRECAUTIONS

HUMAN: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  May be harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin.  Avoid breathing
spray mist and provide adequate ventilation of area being
treated.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes and clothing.  Do not
allow children to contact treated surface until spray has dried. 
Wash thoroughly with soap and water after handling.  Do not use
in commercial food processing or preparation areas. In the home,
all food processing surfaces and utensils should be covered
during treatment, or thoroughly washed before use.  Cover exposed
food.



ANIMAL: Remove pets and birds and cover fish aquariums before
spraying.  Do not allow pets to contact treated surface until
spray has dried.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS: This product is toxic to fish.  Do not add
directly to water.  Do not apply where runoff is likely to occur.

FIRST AID:  If in eyes, immediately flush with plenty of water. 
Get medical attention if irritation persists.  If swallowed, get
prompt medical attention.  If on skin, wash affected area with
soap and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Product contains a cholinesterase
inhibitor (chlorpyrifos).  If clinical signs of cholinesterase
inhibition appear, atropine, by injection, is the antidote of
choice.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL

STORAGE: Store in a cool, dry area away from heat and open flame. 
Do not contaminate water, food, or feed by storage or disposal. 
Do not transfer contents to other containers.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap container in
several layers of newspaper and discard in garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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